
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are super excited to see our Year 3-9 students return to onsite learning next week. I would like to thank 
all of our families and students for their flexibility and ongoing support throughout remote learning. I am 
really proud of all of the work we have achieved during these challenging and difficult times. Teachers and 
students have learnt lots of new skills that will change the way we work for the better. 

This week you would have noticed that our teachers were connecting with our students via Google Meet. 
The students were very excited to see their classmates. Our teachers shared some key messages about 
changes to our structures to help support students with their transition back to school next week. The Meet 
was also a great way to reduce any anxiety that students may have been feeling and to get them excited 
about returning to school. 

 

 

 

We hope that you have a great long weekend and look forward to seeing our 

students on Tuesday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barry Devlin, 

Assistant Principal, Years 6-7 

A few reminders… 

 

Our year 6/7 teachers ask that all students bring the following items back to 

school when we return on Tuesday. 

 Schoolbooks 

 Pencil Case 

 IPAD 

 IPAD Charger (if available) 

 Headphones 

 Drink bottle (labelled with name) 

 Packed lunch & snack – canteen is only taking lunch orders 

 


